
Ok sir thank you for your kind reply. 

 

Dear ishtiaq saib AOA, kindly share any format for resignation. 

 

 

Regards  

|========================| 

Dr. Said Ameen Afridi TDO&SO, Tirah Maidan District Khyber. 

DHMS, BHMS, MPH, M.Sc (Micro) M.Phil (Micro). 

Cell#   03365599009 

Cell#   03025599009 

|========================|   

 

On Sat, Oct 1, 2022, 5:40 PM KAMAL, Kamran <kamalk@who.int> wrote: 

Approved.  

 

Dear Ishtiaq   

 

FYI and FNA please.  

 

 

Dear Dr Said ameen, 

 

Please guide UCPO to fill, sign and submit proper resignation. Take guidance from Ishtiaq sab. 

 

 

Regards  

Dr Kamran Kamal 

DDO&SO Khyber  

 

Get Outlook for Android 

 

 
From: Said Ameen <afridisaidamin@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, 1 October 2022, 12:51 pm 

To: KAMAL, Kamran <kamalk@who.int> 

Subject: [EXT] Fwd: Resignation from the post of UCPO UC Zakha khel Tirh with one month prior 

notice. 

 

Dear sir AOA  

 

The forwarded email regarding resignation from the post of UCPO Mr. Saood Khan is for your 

information and further action please. 

 

Best Regards  

mailto:kamalk@who.int
https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg
mailto:afridisaidamin@gmail.com
mailto:kamalk@who.int


|========================| 

Dr. Said Ameen Afridi TDO&SO, Tirah Maidan District Khyber. 

DHMS, BHMS, MPH, M.Sc (Micro) M.Phil (Micro). 

Cell#   03365599009 

Cell#   03025599009 

|========================|   

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Saood Khan <saoodkhan1232@gmail.com> 

Date: Sat, Oct 1, 2022, 12:27 PM 

Subject: Resignation from the post of UCPO UC Zakha khel Tirh with one month prior notice. 

To: Said Amin <afridisaidamin@gmail.com> 

Cc: KAMAL, Kamran <kamalk@who.int> 

 

AoA Dear Sir, 

 

With great respect it is stated that I have been offered UCCO Position UC Tirah Bazar-B by 

PEOPLE HR and I am going to accept the offer of the UCCO position, as per SOPs I am going 

to offer normal resignation with one month prior notice. So following the resignation SOPs 

please consider this email is a formal  resignation notice accordingly.  

 

Further I would like to pay thanks of CTC officials for providing me an opportunity to worked in 

this daynamic organisation, I have really enjoyed working there and found their prompt response 

whenever i needed. My last working day as UCPO will be 31/10/2022. 

Thank you very much again.  

 

Best Regards 

Muhammad Saood Khan 

UCPO Zakha khel Tirh 

 

 

mailto:saoodkhan1232@gmail.com
mailto:afridisaidamin@gmail.com
mailto:kamalk@who.int

